
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Harriott will be taking on a new role within the school from 
September and will be retiring as class teacher with effect from the 
end of August, having completed her fiftieth year in the classroom. 
As this development has come very late in the school year, there will 
not be time to mark it in the appropriate and fitting manner in which 
we all would like to.  
 
Therefore, at the start of the new term, we will be announcing the 
date and time for a special mass to properly mark Joanna’s 
dedication and service to the entire school community of St John the 
Baptist PS. 
 
We will be inviting parents to join us for the special Mass in the 
church to celebrate as a whole school community. 
 
Mrs Harriott will most certainly not be leaving us and will continue to 
work directly with children in the capacity as a remedial literacy and 
numeracy support teacher, ensuring that our children continue to 
benefit from her expertise and unparalleled dedication and 
enthusiasm for the teaching vocation. 
 


